
 
      
     

 
 
 

September 16, 2024 
 

Re: 2025 Veteran's Committee Program  
Schedule and Enrollment 

To:  Directing Business Reps, Local Lodge Presidents and Recording Secretaries in the United 
States and Canada, and TCU-IAM 

 
Dear Sisters, Brothers, and Siblings: 
 
This is the call for the Veteran's Committee Program to be held at the William W. Winpisinger 
Education and Technology Center in Hollywood, Maryland, on the dates listed below. Offered 
by the Veteran Services Department, this course is designed to reach out to interested and 
inspired IAM members and bring forth ideas on how to create and improve Veterans  
Committees within Local Lodges and Districts.  
 
Since October 2022, Veterans Committees are supposed to be created to recognize and help 
Veterans across the United States and Canada. These classes will allow IAM Members to learn 
how to start a committee as well as gain ideas on what your committee can do through 
collective brainstorming among classmates and ideas similar to what established Veterans 
Service Organizations use. Participants will gain knowledge on the establishing and maintaining 
a Veterans Committee and ideas on how to grow the committee and help Veterans through 
items like legislative changes and lobbying, partnerships with local VSOs, fundraising for 
Veterans and their causes, volunteer opportunities, charities, community service and much 
more. 
 
Program dates and registration deadlines are listed below. If you have any questions about this 
program, please contact the Veteran Services Department at (301) 967-4500. 
 
 
 Veterans Committee Program March 2 - 7, 2025 
      Register by January 6, 2025 
 

Veterans Committee Program November 16 - 21, 2025 
      Register by September 22, 2025 
 
 
Included in this call letter is the IAM policy letter that details tuition, transportation, and 
curriculum. Use the link below to register members for this program. 
 

Departmental Program Registration Form 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScUZKkQj2XZhdiU-TazoA0rmeMzXAlBes30aPCt88Kyp92yVg/viewform?usp=sf_link


 
Thank you for your support of this valuable program for our members. With every best wish, I 
remain in solidarity, 
 

Fraternally yours, 

  
Brian Bryant 
International President 

 
 
BB/taw 
 
cc:  Dir. Little 
       Veterans Services Coordinator Evans 
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